
Bans Off Our Bodies in Missoula May 14th 

 
 

Time Location 
Saturday, May 14 Missoula County Courthouse 
11am – 1pm MDT 200 W Broadway St 

 

About this event 
On May 2nd, we learned from a leaked draft opinion that SCOTUS is poised to overturn Roe v. 

Wade, stripping the constitutional right to abortion in spite of fifty years of precedent.  

 

The Supreme Court is making their official decision on abortion rights in June. Once that 

happens, 26 states could move quickly to ban abortion, meaning millions of people could live 

without local access to abortion care.  

 

Roe has always been the floor, not the ceiling. Many Black, Indigenous, Latinx, and other people 

of color experience barriers to accessing abortions. The people in your community and across the 

country deserve the power and freedom to make their own personal reproductive health care 

decisions. 

 

We have to act NOW, all across the country. Together we will send a strong message that we're 

not backing down. Supporting abortion access must be protected and defended. 

 

Sponsors and Supporters 
• Planned Parenthood of Montana 

• Jeannette Rankin Peace Center 

• Montana Reproductive Rights 

• Montana NOW  

• Western Montana Democratic Socialists of America 

• Montana Human Rights Network 

• Big Sky PRIDE 

• ACLU 

 

Local Contact 
Carol Wald: 347-563-6787 


